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(R) BAYLUSCIDE
(FORMERLY BAY 73)

5% GRANULAR MOLLUSCICIDE
CONTAINS NICLOSAMIDE

FOR USE ONLY BY SPECIALLY TRAINED PERSONNEL UNDER PROGRAMS
APPROVED BY THE APPROPRIATE PROVINCIAL AUTHORITIES.

CONSULT GOVERNMENT FISH AND GAME AGENCIES
BEFORE APPLYING THIS PRODUCT.

RESTRICTED

NET WEIGHT     KILOGRAMS

GUARANTEE:  NICLOSAMIDE.....5%

CANADIAN PATENT NO. 686, 211

REGISTRATION NO. 10840
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

CAUTION

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

(SEE REAR PANEL FOR FIRST AID AND CAUTION STATEMENTS)

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CHEMAGRO LIMITED
256 Britannia Road East

MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO, CANADA L4Z 1S6

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product



under unsafe conditions.

RESTRICTED USES

This product is to be used only in the manner authorized; contact
local authorities regarding appropriate use permits that may be
required.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

BAYLUSCIDE 5% Granular is highly effective for control of certain
species of freshwater snails that act as intermediate hosts for
schistosomes that cause swimmer's itch.

Apply 110 kg of BAYLUSCIDE 5% Granular evenly over each surface
hectare of water.  Use equipment that can be accurately
calibrated to distribute the required amount of granules evenly
over the area to be treated.  Treat only those areas where
surveys have shown snail beds to be present.  To minimize the
hazard to fish, apply to only 1/3 of a selected treatment area at
a time and make application from shoreline outwards.  Allow 24
hours between applications at each site.

One application of these specially prepared BAYLUSCIDE granules
will effectively control snail populations in lakes and ponds.

When applied as directed, BAYLUSCIDE will not harm game fish
populations that may be present in treated waters.  BAYLUSCIDE
applications will be toxic to freshwater clams and mussels and
may be toxic to fish species unable to maintain a position above
the lake bottom.

CAUTION

May be harmful if swallowed.  Wash thoroughly with soap and water
after handling.  Do not contaminate feed or food.  Keep out of
reach of children.

FIRST AID:  In case of poisoning, call a physician immediately.
Have patient lie down and keep quiet.  If swallowed, vomiting
should be induced.  Administer milk or water freely and induce
vomiting by giving one dose(15 mL) of syrup of ipecac.  If
vomiting does not occur within 10 to 20 minutes, administer
second dose.  If syrup of ipecac is not available, induce
vomiting by sticking finger down throat.  Repeat until vomit
fluid is clear.  The patient should be lying down with the head



below the foot level and facing down or to one side. 
Professional medical assistance should be secured immediately. DO
NOT INDUCE VOMITING TO AN UNCONSCIOUS PERSON OR TO PERSONS IN A
CONVULSIVE STATE.  If on skin, remove contaminated clothing and
wash skin immediately with soap and warm water.  If eyes are
contaminated, wash immediately with flowing water for at least 15
minutes.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  The exact toxic mode of action of
BAYLUSCIDE is not known.  In experimental animals acutely
poisoned with BAYLUSCIDE no characteristic symptoms were noted. 
The patient should be treated symptomatically.

NOTICE

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and, subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

BAYLUSCIDE IS A REG. TM OF BAYER AG.

Printed in U.S.A.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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